GOVERNMENT HOUSE

ADELAIDE

Tuesday 1% November 2016
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Thank you for your letter of today’s date advising me that there is a vacancy in the
representation of South Australia in the Senate, pursuant to the resignation of Senator
Bob Day Ao.

I note your advice that you are as yet unable to advise me whether the vacancy relates to
the place of a senator vacated before the expiration of his term of service and to which
Section 15 of the Constitution applies.

I will await your further advice in this matter.

I'have caused the Premier to be advised of these developments.

Yours sincerely

The Honourable Hieu Van Le AC
GOVERNOR OF SOUTH AUSTRALIA

Senator the Honourable Stephen Parry
President of the Senate

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600
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